Ivybridge Community College



3 November 2017

Rachel Hutchinson **Principal**

Dear Parent and Student

Re: Student Finance

I am writing to inform you that there will be a short, informative talk on Student Finance on Monday, 20 November 2017 at 6.00pm.

The talk will be held in Peverall Hall and will aim to identify any financial support available for students going into higher education, as well as:

- loan calculations:
- repayments and thresholds of repayments once the student gains employment;
 and
- budgeting.

The talk will be delivered by a recent graduate as part of a nationwide student finance tour and will last 40 minutes, with 20 minutes allowed afterwards for a question and answer session.

We would be grateful if you would RSVP by using this <u>link</u> and advise us of the number of seats you wish to reserve. Please reply by Friday, 17 November 2017.

Yours sincerely

Dr Tom Kershaw Head of Year 13



Opportunity • Endeavour • Excellence • Achievement at Ivybridge